
Informative Note

Salinas City Council understands that the restrictions imposed on the 
mobility of people when taking our pets out for a walk due to the declaration of 
the State of Alarm do not make it possible to travel a long distance from home  
and much less perform this activity for more than 10 minutes. However, the  
compliance with these measures should not mean that public health is disregarded 
and that an uncivilised attitude is shown towards the rest of the citizens of our town. 
 
Therefore, we ask the citizens of Salinas to please collect their pets’ droppings and 
deposit them in the nearest wastebasket in a properly closed bag. This way we 
will avoid unpleasant smells and the concentration of insects, especially now that 
summer is approaching, as well as avoiding other incidents that can be just as unpleasant. 
 
We also recommend that, if possible, you choose a place that is away 
from residential areas or even outside the town centre, to walk the pets.
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